

consider His will.

John & Sue Cutlip Update

Open Air Campaigners - Central Services

OAC • PO Box D • Nazareth, PA 18064

Lots of ministry has taken place since God led Sue and me to join Open Air Campaigners in 1980. These past 45 years have been a blessing in so many ways, and our hearts are full as we look back and take note of what He has done. It is my desire to continue on as long as I have the health and strength to do so and have no plans to do anything else. However, as we look to the future, it would be ideal to have someone on staff whom I could train to help us in the present and, eventually, replace me when the time comes. There is a young man in the Baltimore area is who is currently praying to do this very thing. His name is Clive, and I spent some time with him this week in our Nazareth office to talk about the details. He is a young, single man who is about the age I was when God led me to join OAC. Pray with us that God would clearly lead and direct as we and Clive



Much of our ministry involves training others and helping them experience effective open-air evangelism. This summer, several teams were part of this process. One of them from a local church in





Georgia was comprised of parents and their children (ages 13 & 14) who traveled to our OAC Brazil branch working in São Paulo and

Rio de Janeiro. God gave them incredible meetings as they presented Jesus during 19 meetings in elementary schools, middle schools, and orphanages. One of the teens wanted to know how he could give money to our missionaries and even asked how missionaries are trained because he was interested. It's wonderful to see God working in the lives of those who are the future of His Church.

Again, thank you for being part of our support team so we can help our OAC staff and those we train here in the States and over 30 countries worldwide to "Present Christ By All Means Everywhere."



John & Sue

Cell: (610) 509-6131 Email: oaccutlip@gmail.com Web: oacusa.org Online giving: oacgive.org